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Gaywood Primary School 
Newsletter - 17th October 2019 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Clubs for the next half-term go live tonight at 6pm via our online booking system, please see the 

reverse of this newsletter for the list of all clubs we will be running.  
 

Parent Consultations also go live for booking tonight at 6pm. There is a choice of either Tuesday 

29th October or Wednesday 30th October, 3:20pm to 6pm. 
 

Our children have been busy over the last few weeks taking part in various competitions and    

sporting events.  The years 4, 5 and 6 girls teams have all taken part in football tournaments; the 

year 6 girls and the year 6 boys have each played a football match too. Year 3 also took part in a 

Handball event—All showed great teamwork and enjoyed themselves!  
 

Year 1 enjoyed a walk learning about their local environment and the area we live in, whilst Year 2 

had great fun on a trip to Sandringham! 
 

Enjoy a relaxing half-term break and please remember that the children are back to school on 

Monday 28th October 2019.  
 

Kind regards,  Mr N.Mindham (Headteacher) 

We took part in Jeans for 

Genes on Friday 20th         

September and are pleased to 

announce we raised £314.25! 

 

Lunch Bookings 
 

 

As part of our ongoing improvements, the lunch 

booking system is changing slightly from half-

term onwards. Instead of booking your child just 

a school lunch, you will have the option of book-

ing your child a hot lunch or a school packed 

lunch.  
 

Please note, the deadline for 

booking lunches is the Sunday 

before the following week,  

however, you are able to book a 

whole term in advance. 

 

EYFS Open Mornings 
We are hosting 2 open mornings for next year’s EYFS. The first will be on 6th November 

2019, 9:30—10:30am and the second will be on 15th January 2020, 9:30—10:30am. If you 

know of any parents who may be interested in this, please let them know. 



  Follow us on             @GaywoodPrimary 

Monday 28th October 

Children return to school 

Tuesday 29th October & 

Wednesday 30th October 

Parent Consultations. 3:20 to 

6pm 

Wednesday 30th October 

Flu Immunisation 

Thursday 31st October 

School Cross County 

Wednesday 6th November 

New EYFS Open Morning 

Friday 8th November 

Year 4 Dodgeball at Lynnsport 

Friday 8th November 

Mayor’s Grand Opening of 

EYFS Outdoor area 

Wednesday 13th November 

Year 6 at Careers Event 

Friday 15th November 

Children in Need  

School Photos 
 

The deadline for returning school 

photo orders is Friday 1st             

November 2019 at 9:00am. 

Monday Dance Club with Zoe (all years) 

 KS2 History Club  

Tuesday KS1 Football 

 KS2 Art 

 KS2 Chess Club 

 Choir (KS2) - Lunchtime 

Wednesday KS2 Football 

 KS2 Performing Arts 

 Music (KS2) - Lunchtime 

Thursday KS1, Y3 & Y4 Gymnastics 

 KS1 Art & Craft 

 Book Club (Y5/6) - Lunchtime 

Friday KS2 Archery 

 KS2 Creative Fantasy 

 Book Club (Y3/4) - Lunchtime 

Clubs for Autumn 2nd 

Booking goes live at 6pm on 17th October 2019 via the 

website 

Girls Football Teams 

Nits 

We have had reported cases of 

nits in Years 3 & 4. Please check 

your child’s hair. 


